
 

 

Boreas Technologies – 200-80 Boulevard de l’Aéroport, Bromont, Québec, Canada, J2L 1S9, 1 579 380-6193, www.boreas.ca  

 

 © Tous droits réservés 2024 / All rights reserved 2024 Boréas Technologies Inc. 

  

 
  

 

 

Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) 

 
Hereby, Boréas Technologies is addressing the Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs), organic 

substances that persist in the environment, accumulate in living organisms and pose a risk to 

our health and the environment.  

 

To the best of our knowledge and based upon information received from our suppliers, our IC 

products do not contain any substances subject to the Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the 

European Parliament and of the Council of 20 June 2019 on persistent organic pollutants (POPs 

Regulation). 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

  

Name:  Bruno Lessard     Date: July 15, 2024 

Title:  Director of Quality 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER 

This declaration and its accuracy are made solely based on available information provided by our product 

manufacturers, as of today, July 15, 2024. 

 


